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To Whom it may concern,
I wish to object to the prospect of night flights between the hours of 11AM and 7AM.
My partner lives in Seabrook Manor, Portmarnock and the noise of the airplanes between
9PM and 11PM is already quite disturbing. There appears to be an interval of only 1
minute and 30 seconds between incoming flights during this timeframe already.
An 'early night' for one on shift work is therefore out of the question as things stand at
present.
I can't bring myself to imagine what the disturbance would be like if planes were allowed
to fly overhead, unimpeded at all hours of the night.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Meaney   (Swords and Seabrook Manor)
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